
It has come to our attention that overloaded trash carts have 
become a growing problem in the area. In order to guarantee your 
trash is hauled away as expected, it is important to ensure carts 
do not become overloaded.

Lid Closure and 
Overfilled Carts

• Effective April 1, 2024, all trash must be contained inside  
a Republic Services-supplied cart.

• The cart lid must be closed in order for the cart to  
be serviced. 

• Additional carts can be ordered for a small monthly fee  
by calling 208.345.1265.

Thank you for your support and cooperation. Together, 
we can keep our communities and drivers safe. Please call 
Republic Services at 208.345.1265 with any questions.
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